
Milton Road Primary School PTA Meeting 19/10/21 

 

Present 

Lisa Wagener (Chair) 

Eric Ness 

Yung Chin Oei 

Sandy Skelton (Notes) 

Maria Bardaji-Cruz 

Jane O’Beirne 

Vicky Peavoy 

Clara Todd 

Apologies 

Jemma Calverley 

Ruth Corns 

1 Update & feedback from school 

• The school are planning the following projects and have asked the PTA for support: new 

climbing frame key stage 2, DT/art room kit out, music provision ukuleles & ocarinas and 

accompanying music books, and trolly of laptops/tablets to be used in classrooms. 

• PTA accounts to be submitted and new trustees to be added 

• To do: Maria, Clara and Eric to meet with Rae to discuss long term computing strategy and 

DT room changes. The computer suite was funded in 2017 by the PTA. 

• To do: Lisa to check whether to replace Jane Hall with Michelle (need full name address, 

email address and DOB), Jane O-B to replace Ben, Eric to write report to trustees, Sandy to 

submit 

2 Treasurers’ update 

• £24,148 total on accounts 

• To do: Submit accounts, trustees report to charity commission, update trustees list, login 

details for Eric (EN, YCO, SS) 

• Trustees – Ask Michelle to be trustees, Jane OB to take over from Ben 

3 Funding requests 

Paid: 

• £566.78 Parties, Y5 books  

Pending: 

• Teddy bears £87? 

Requests: 



• Mrs Bulman – selection of stories – all ages and stages – shared for story time session - £156 

- approved 

• 30 ukuleles and ocarinas and music books - £1699 – approved 

• DT/art room – to be discussed further following meeting with Rae 

• Trolley of laptops/tablets – to be discussed following meeting with Rae 

4 Fundraising 

• Christmas trees to go ahead – store at school – PTA to help Andy & Liz Simmonds with this 

• Christmas fair – outside, weekend on field, german Christmas market, brass band, choir, 

reindeer, ride, external store holders 

• Carter Jonas – boards to raise money 

• To do: PTA to meet after half term to plan fair; Lisa to contact Carter Jonas 

5 PTA domain and admin 

• Eric and YC to migrate all accounts to PTA email addresses 

• Maria, Sandy and Eric to take over president, secretary and treasurer email addresses 

• PTA marketplace – not as successful as anticipated – relaunch to be discussed at next 

meeting 


